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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing society. 

               

24.04.19 
 
Dear Parents,  

Keeping Your Child Safe Online 
05.06.19  - Parent Only 

 
Bowerham School in conjunction with the Adult College will be offering a parent only 
course which will guide you on how to keep your child safe whilst online. This half day 
session will also give parents an overview on this subject and tips and advice to heed. This 
course would suit all parents who have children who access the internet whether through 
games consoles, tablets, PC’s and mobile phones. 
 
The agenda for the sessions will be as follows:  
1.10pm               Adults arrive in the Old Hall for registration and refreshments.  
3.00pm    Finish.  
 
If you would like to attend this vital workshop, please hand in the completed slip to the 
office by the 24.05.19.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
Extended Services  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Keeping Your Child Safe Online 05.06.19 -  1.10pm - 3pm – 15 places – Library – All years  
 
I would like to attend the above course.  
 
 
Parent name_______________________ Signature_________________________  
 
Contact number____________________ 
 
Childs name_______________________  Class_____________________________ 
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